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10th October, 2017 

 

FOSLs AGM 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Tomorrow night is our Friends’ of St Leonard’s AGM. All parents are most welcome to attend and hear 

about last year’s activities as well as what is on store for this year coming.  

 

This year Mrs Arch is stepping down as chair after several years of fulfilling this role admirably. Here is a 

message from her – 

 

“After 3 years in the post I'm stepping down from Chair for FOSLS at this year’s AGM on Wednesday night. It's a very 

rewarding position, supporting all our wonderful committee of hard working members. Thankfully they are all staying and 

will give the new Chair all the support they need. I'm not planning on going anywhere either, very happy to stay on the 

committee and support whom ever takes on the role, very happy to work with and guide our new Chair.  

Being part of our PTA has made me realise the importance of a school PTA, the funds we raise are crucial to the enjoyment 

of school life for all our pupils, in this current climate of Government austerity. I was very surprised at the support the 

school requires in paying for the extra activities we provide for the children.  

Please give becoming our Chair some thought or drop me a line if you'd like to have a chat. I'm usually about on a Friday 

pick up. Look forward to seeing lots of you at our meeting on Wednesday night, and working with you in the future.  

Nerys Arch 07812246044, percyandnerys@btconnect.com” 

 

As you can imagine we are all sad to see Mrs Arch step down, but do understand. The role of Chair is 

crucial to our committee and it would be great if there were someone ready to take this on, knowing how 

well they would be supported. As Mrs Arch says – please give this some thought. WE NEED YOU!  

 

It would be good to see lots of you at the AGM, even if you just want to get involved in a small way. Every 

little counts!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kay Ferriday 

Head Teacher 

 

mailto:percyandnerys@btconnect.com

